
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in  

advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors meeting on the county Cannabis  

Program. 

 

I suffer from a rare genetic disease which has no cure and no medicines  

are available to treat my myriad of symptoms, but cannabis use (smoking  

and eating) allows me to function and be a vital part of our Community. 

 

I'm basically home bound without it, and since I can't grow my own  

"medicine" here in Fort Bragg due to a ridiculous local regulation, I  

rely upon the Counties Cannabis Farmers for my supply. 

 

Please honor the recommendations the MCA has presented to you, we'll All  

benefit from this. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Derek Hoyle - 

Retired Chair, City of Fort Bragg Planning Commission 2011-2017 

 


